
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 2/8/2023 

Re: Award Bid for Concrete Curbing – City Park Volleyball Court  

Bids were received for the Concrete Curbing – City Park Volleyball Court on February 8, 2023.  
Duran & Pearce Contractors and Anson Excavating submitted bids for the project. 
 
The current railroad ties along the perimeter of the volleyball court have become eroded in 
many areas and no longer serve as a proper barrier for the sand.  The objective is to remove 
railroad ties and install concrete curbing around the perimeter for a more sustainable approach.  
In doing so, this area can be utilized more frequently for recreating purposes. 
 
Anson Excavating - $23,800 
Duran & Pearce Contractors - $17,322   
 
Approved budget amount for project is $15,000.  I believe there will be offsets in the Parks & 
Recreation Department capital budget that will negate the amount over budget.  I would ask City 
Council to consider moving forward and awarding the bid for Concrete Curbing – City Park 
Volleyball Court to Duran & Pearce Contractors in the amount of $17,322. 
 
 

Feel free to reach out with any questions. 


